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KYRGYZSTANIS ASKED TO REFRAIN FROM TRAVELING TO NUMBER OF UK CITIES DUE TO 
UNREST

- 09.08.2024

Kabar (8 August 2024)

 

Kyrgyz citizens are asked to refrain from traveling to a number of cities in the UK.

The Ministry of Foreign Affaira of the country reported that in connection with the aggravation of 
the situation in some regions of the country, the Kyrgyz Embassy recommends Kyrgyzstanis to 
temporarily refrain from visiting the cities of Rotherham, Bolton, Blackpool, Hull, Bristol, Stoke-on-
Trent, Belfast, as well as the suburbs of Manchester and Liverpool until the stabilization of the 
situation in these regions.

Meanwhile, Kyrgyz citizens who are currently in these settlements should observe increased 
security measures, exercise vigilance and caution, refrain from visiting places of mass gathering of 
people and follow the latest news.

Click for more

Kaynak/Source: 

https://en.kabar.kg/news/kyrgyzstanis-asked-to-refrain-from-traveling-to-number-of-uk-cities-due-to-unrest/

